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   DATE: Wednesday, Oct.  11    TIME: 7:00 p.m.  Meeting at 7:30p.m. 
 

PLACE: PROVINCIAL MUSEUM OF ALBERTA, 12845 - 102 Ave., 
(Use Archives entrance to Main Floor Lecture Room P138) 

PROGRAM:    Talks on: “The Coin Market in an Interconnected World”, 
“World Coins”, Auction & Show & Tell 

P.O. Box 75024 Ritchie P.O., Edmonton, Alberta, Canada, T6E 6K1, 780-496-6602 
WEB PAGE:  http://www.compusmart.ab.ca/dang/ 

OCTOBER MEETING AGENDA 
October’s meeting will have 2 guest speakers; 
the first, Reinhard Hermesh will talk on “The 
Coin Market in and Interconnected World”. He 
will discuss the impact of the Internet on the 
hobby of coin collecting. Next, James Kindrake 
will provide a talk on one area of world coins, 
which he is so familiar with.  Folloing this, will 
be an auction, with the list of items included in 
this newsletter. As always, 
members are asked to bring 
Show & Tell items to the 
meeting. See you there! 
 
SEPTEMBER 
MEETING MINUTES 
The first meeting of the fall was 
our famous Free Pizza night at 
the Provincial Museum on Sept. 
13th. It was well attended with 34 
members and 2 guests present. 
The three members (Dan, James 
and Lub) that attended the CNA 
Convention each gave a talk on the different 
events that took place. James spoke about the 
different nightly events that took place each day.  
He passed around photos of his trip showing the 
display of Coin Postcards that he had exhibited 
and of the Mint tour. He also passed around the 
second place ribbon and medal he received 
exhibiting his display.  The mint tour sounded 
like it was once in a lifetime experience.  The 
delegate breakfast meeting dealt with how to get 
more  people involved in the CNA at the club 
level and how to increase membership in the 
CNA.  There was also discussion on putting on 
more education forums and what was the best 
medium to view/show the different numismatic 
subjects that make up the library. Lub spoke of 
the auction and how with buyers fee and PST, 
the final cost is 25%   

greater than the actual winning bid.  There 
was poor attendance at the auction plus Lub 
pointed out there were mistakes in the paper 
money section on the auction catalogue.  He 
gave his insight of the CPMS luncheon, he 
thought the speakers topic was a little to 
general and really did not find it that 
interesting. The CTCCC meeting was really 
good with prizesup for draw and an auction. 

Approx. 30 members 
after the meeting 
attended at bar-b-que 
just outside Ottawa at 
the member’s house.  
On the last day he was 
able enjoy  a tour of the 
Ottawa area.  He also 
mentioned that there is 
an upcoming major 
Bank of Canada paper 
money auction to take 
place Nov 18th.Dan 
talked about his 

experiences from the CNA and ANA 
conventions and he passed out numerous 
pieces of numismatic material (posters, 
booklets, magazines, auction catalogues, 
etc…), which was enjoyed by all. He also 
passed out Franklin Mint  medallions to the 
members that he picked up at the ANA. He 
talked about and passed around the CNA 50th 
anniversary book that was printed and sold at 
the CNA along with a medallion and script to 
celebrate 50 years of the CNA. He talked 
about how neat it was to pass out his first 
wood at the CAWMC breakfast meeting and 
how it is one of the best meetings to attend, 
as everyone attending passes out a wood and 
how you end up with quite a collection.   
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TICKETS FOR THE 
NOVEMBER COIN 

SHOW AVAILABLE 
 

 CHECK OUT OUR 
AUCTION LIST 

ENCLOSED 



  
  

  

COMING EVENTS 
  
Oct. 21 & 22 - Regina, Sask., Regina Coin Club Coin & Stamp Show, Contact Rowland Fitch 
  306-569-2704 
Oct. 28 & 29 - Saskatoon Coin & Stamp Show 
 
Oct. 28 & 29 - TOREX - Toronto, Ont., J. Hoare Auction, Contact Brian at 416-861-9253 
 
Nov. 11 & 12 - ENS Coin & Stamp Show - Coast Terrace Inn, Over 50 tables of coins & stamps,  
  displays, Draws, Sunday Guest speaker at Breakfast meeting. See poster for details 

NEW MEMBERS 
On behalf of the executive of the ENS, we would 
like to extend our welcome to the following new 
members. If there are no objections, they will 
become a members in good standing. 
 
Rodney Meehan  Edmonton #434 
Dennis Nash                   Edmonton #435 
Ted Allen   Edmonton #436 
 
Congratulations and welcome to the Edmonton 
Numismatic Society.  A membership card and 
receipt will be forwarded in an upcoming newsletter. 
 
NOVEMBER 11 & 12, 2000, SHOW REPORT 
Plans are in place to hold our second coin & stamp 
show of the year at the Coast Terrace Inn, on Nov. 
11 & 12 in Edmonton. Members are encouraged to 
promote the show by telling their friends and 
relatives who are interested in collecting to come to 
the show. Tickets are available at local coin shops 
and from members of the club. We have one table 
available and are just awaiting confirmation from the 
dealer who is out of town for a week or so, and we 
will be sold out. Members who are willing to man 
the admission desk are asked to contact Michael for 
a time slot when you would like to work. Also, setup 
Saturday morning will require helpers to ensure 
everything is ready for the dealers.  If you would 
like to sell tickets for the show, please contact Joe 
Bardy at the next meeting. Anyone wishing to put 
posters up in their area mall or shops can contact 
Michael and you will be provided with as many 
copies as you need. For more information, see the 
enclosed flyer on the Show. 
 
MEMBER ADDRESS CHANGES 
Members who have moved or changed addresses are 
to please forward a change of address to the club to 
ensure delivery of your newsletters. 

SEPTEMBER MEETING CON’T 
Dan also entered a display showing the wide range of 
literature that Mr. Charlton  has done over the years 
dealing with numismatics.  At tbe ANA, Dan and 
other CNA members had manned a booth, giving the 
CNA a presence at the convention. 
There were about 12 door prizes up for grabs which 
were donated by Jules and stuff from the CNA/ANA 
conventions by James and Dan which they brought 
back with them. 
A twenty minute video that James bought on the Royal 
Canadian Mint tour was viewed by the members. 
     by James Williston 
 
EXECUTIVE MEETING MINUTES 
The first Executive meeting of the fall term was held 
at the home of James Williston on Sept. 6th. There 
were eight members of the Executive present. Plans 
for the upcoming months were reviewed. A discussion 
on increasing the membership dues and what affect it 
would have on the members was discussed.  It was 
decided to approach the members at an upcoming 
general meeting and see what the members felt about 
this.  An update of the upcoming fall Coin Show was 
given by Mike, it looks like it is going to be another 
success, with just about all the tables sold .  With the 
election for the Club Executive around the corner; 
consider putting your name forward and do you know 
someone who would want to serve on the Executive? 
by James Williston 
 
FUTURE CAN. NUMISMATIC ASSOC. DATES 
Mark your calendars, as the following dates have been 
set for CNA Conventions for the next 5 years: 
2001- July 26—29, Quebec City 
2002 - July 12—17, Vanvouver 
2003 - Windsor 
2004 - Halifax 
2005 - Calgary 
Think about attending, there great fun.                                                                                                                                  


